Follow-Up Invitation

Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder and follow-up regarding your
assessment at our Pain Management Clinic.

We are pleased to invite you to schedule your assessment appointment at your earliest
convenience. Our team is dedicated to providing the best care to manage your pain effectively.

Please contact us at [Clinic Phone Number] or [Clinic Email] to choose a suitable date and time.
If you have any questions or require further assistance, do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for choosing our clinic for your care. We look forward to seeing you soon.
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Clinic Name]

[Clinic Address]

[Clinic Phone Number]



